
 
 

 

 

 

Thursday 31st January 2019 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

In Term one 2019, students from Rooms 2 and 3 will be participating in a camp to Arbury Park 
Outdoor School at Bridgewater. We will leave school on the morning of Monday 25th of March 
and return on the afternoon of Wednesday 27th of March 2019. Class teachers, a Leadership 
member and 4 parents will be supervising the camp (these have already been arranged).  

To start planning for the camp we need to know the numbers ASAP. Please fill in your classroom 
teacher if your child is unable to attend BEFORE end of week 2.  

The cost of the camp is on the invoice (attached), please have this paid in full BEFORE week 
4. If a payment plan or assistance is need please speak to Amanda Marcel in the finance office.  

Dates to remember -  

• Week 2 – Return the attendance slip (attached to this note) by Friday 8th February  
• Week 4 – Camp paid in full by Friday 23rd February  
• Week 5 – A note explaining what to bring will be sent out to classes.  

 

Cate Schueller         Kylie Van Laarhoven       Lyn Langeluddecke 

Room 2        Room 3                             Principal 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

Please return to the classroom teacher 

__________________ is able / unable to attend the school camp to Arbury Park Outdoor  
         (Student’s name) 
 
School at Bridgewater on Monday 25th of March - Wednesday 27th of March 2019. 
 

____________________________ (Parent/caregiver’s signature) 


